
Terry Maggacis 

 

To whom I t may concern 

 

I feel it is relative to every household in Australia to know exactly what it is they are buying off the shelf 
at the supermarket or anywhere else. If you wish to buy item X then you used to know what was in that 
item, however things have changed dramatically with methods of production, over the last decade. 
Whether palm oil is a requirement or not is not the question. I need to know that the product I buy off 
the shelf has not a component in it that I am not wishing to have in my household. It is then my right to 
have knowledge of what is in a product and an exact list not a general reverb of “vegetable oil” as in this 
case. I fully support the quest to have labels accurately pertain what is in the products, then I can make 
an accurate choice as to the product that is right for me. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Terry Maggacis 


